

Glen Ellyn Zoning Board Of Appeals

Glen Ellyn Civic Center 535 Duane Street

CANCELLATION NOTICE

Please be advised that the Zoning Board of Appeals Meeting scheduled for:

Tuesday, October 25, 2016 is CANCELLED

The next regularly scheduled Meeting of the Zoning Board of Appeals is Tuesday, November 8, 2016 at 7:00 p.m.

Please call the Planning and Development Department at (630) 547-5250 with any questions.

cc: ZBA Members

Pete Ladesic, Trustee Liaison
Mark Franz, Village Manager
Al Stonitsch, Assistant Village Manager
Staci Hulseberg, Planning & Development Director
Steve Witt, Building & Zoning Official
Brian Baltudis, Facilities Manager
John Norton, Multimedia Specialist
Caroline Conlon, Executive Secretary
Jackie Chernesky, Administrative Clerk
Patti Turner, Administrative Clerk
Barbara Utterback, ZBA Recording Secretary

x:\plandev\building\zba\agendas\2016\102516 cancellation.doc